
 

 
 
 

KALAGRO & PORTSMITH  

FUEL AND OILS NOTICE 
 

 

CHRISTMAS SEASON DELIVERY DATES 
 
Portsmith will be making deliveries for Kalagro customers 
between Christmas and New Year on the following dates: 

 
DELIVERY DATES AVAILABLE 

 

• Monday, 23rd DECEMBER 2024 

• Friday, 27th DECEMBER 2024 

• Monday, 30TH DECEMBER 2024 

• Friday, 3rd JANUARY 2025 

• Monday, 6TH JANUARY 2025 
 
KCGO office will be closed from 4.30pm Friday, 20th December 2024 and re-opens, 
Monday, 6th January 2025. 
 
To avoid disruptions to your Kalagro fuel supply in this closed period, please  
pre-order your fuel by the 20th December 2024 from the dates of delivery shown 
above. 
 
Thank you 
The Kalagro Team 
 


